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March 27, 2017

Ms. Carol Merritt
Portland Department of Public Works

Sealed Drain Permit
55 Portland St
Portland, Maine 04101

Re: Waynflete School Lower School Construction Project, Demolition Permit Application,
Sewer line continued use. Building Permit Application # 201700068

Dear Ms. Merritt,

Waynflete School will soon be starting the construction of the new Lower School. Wright-Ryan
Construction is the Construction Manager for this project. Wright-Ryan is applying for a
Demolition Permit, and I am writing to you to say that the School will be continuing to use the
existing sewer connections on Danforth Street. We will also be creating a new connection to the
Danforth Street line for our storm drainage system.

Please do not hesitate to call or email with any questions or comments.

Sincerely,

. Hagstrom A/

Director of Finance and Operations

cc: Phil LaClaire
Cordelia Pitman
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